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www.ifpaweb.org
International Fire Photographers Association

1st Annual Fire Photo Night & Buffet Dinner

Thursday ~ June 2, 2011

Social Hour and Cash Bar at 6:00 pm

Buffet Dinner at 7:00 pm

Location : Boston Firefighter’s Local # 718 FLORIAN HALL

55 Hallet Street, Dorchester, MA

www.florianboston.com

Tickets $35.00 each

A portion of the proceeds will be donated to the

Boston Firefighter’s Local 718 Burn Foundation

Presentations Featured by:

Bill Noonan ~ Retired Chief Photographer, Boston Fire Dept.

Jim Flaherty ~ Retired Norwood, MA Fire Dept.

Matt Gregoire ~  Providence Fire Videos

DOOR PRIZES WILL BE GIVEN OUT

Please RSVP by May 14, 2011

Make checks payable to: International Fire Photographers Association
c/o Stephen Walsh, 15 Sherrin Road, Brookline, MA 02467

stephenwalsh1030@msn.com
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April 13, 2011

Dear Friends, 

On Thursday, June 2, 2011 we are having our 1st Annual Fire Photo Night and Buffet Dinner at the Boston Firefighters Local # 718’s Florian Hall in Dorchester. 

We are looking for a little help from our friends, vendors and suppliers for some donations to be given out as door prizes for the night’s event. (Some examples would be T-shirts, gift certificates or something to promote your company.) Any donation would be greatly appreciated by you and your company. We are going to make sure all friends & suppliers who donate a door prize get a credit in the printed program for the evening. 

The night will begin at 6:00 PM with a social hour and cash bar and a buffet dinner will be served at 7:00 PM.

The program for the evening will feature presentations by Retired Boston Fire Dept. Chief Photographer Bill Noonan, a video presentation by retired Norwood, MA  Firefighter Jim Flaherty and a presentation by Matt Gregoire from Providence Fire Videos. Also Joe Hingston of Smokin Joe's Fire Engines will be on hand and will be giving tours of Boston's Historic Fire Trail with his Engine. All in all a great evening of entertainment!!


Donations may be sent to: 

Steve Walsh, President, IFPA     


(617) 734-6606     
   stephenwalsh1030@msn.com 
15 Sherrin Rd. Brookline, MA 02467                           

OR TO: 

Mike Flynn, Executive Director, IFPA     

(617) 828-7856     
    mflynn6705@gmail.com 

4236 Washington St.  Roslindale, MA 02131    

Ad space is also available for the Evenings Printed Program (Please call for details) & tickets to attend are still available, although they are selling out quickly.   Tickets are $35.00 per person and a portion of the proceeds will be donated to the Local 718 Burn Foundation.. Please RSVP by May 14, 2011. Make checks payable to:  International Fire Photographers Association and can be sent to either address above. 

Thank you for your Support and we look forward to seeing you on June 2nd for a great night !!!!

Stephen Walsh






Mike Flynn

President 






Executive Director
